June 6, 1990.

Mr. Dennis Cadrain

i84] Manning Avenue

Port Coquitlam, B.C.

V3B 5CI

Dear Dennis:

Re: Albert Cadrain

Further to our recent telephone conversation, | am enclosing herein a letter that David Milgaard has
written to Albert. As you may or may not be aware, it is very difficult for inmates to get ahold of stamps
and envelopes and the like, and so David asked that | send the letter directly to you so that you can in
turn forward it to Albert.

Thanks for your help.

Yours truly,

WOLCH, PINX, TAPPER, SCURFIELD

Per:
David Asper
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